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House Bill 2027-A supports protection of the upper Deschutes River Watershed which is badly needed. The
proposed trail and bridge crossing by the Bend Parks and Recreation Department will literally destroy the “Scenic
Value and Wildlife Protections “ so badly needed for this area. | would like to go on record as strongly supporting
House Bill 2027-A.
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